
5. COMMUNITY BOARD PLANNING STATEMENTS – KEY ISSUES 
 
 The Committee considered a report on key issues identified by Community Boards through their 

Annual Plan consultations with local communities. 
 
 The Committee decided that the issues identified by Community Boards be referred to the relevant 

units for consideration when preparing their sections of the Draft Annual Plan for 2002/03, and that 
Unit comment be reported to the Annual Plan Working Party when it meets to consider the draft 
budgets, and to the respective Community Boards. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


